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DC BOARD of REAL ESTATE APPRAISERS 
 
 
MEMORANDUM  
  
 
TO               : Tamora Papas, Chairwoman  
              : Members of the DC Board of Real Estate Appraisers  
  
FROM              : Kevin Cyrus, Education Coordinator  
  
DATE              : July 17, 2024  
 
SUBJECT             : Education Committee Meeting Report Before the Board  
          
The following continuing education applications are recommended for approval since the 
last meeting on June 12, 2024.  
   
 
No course applications were received for review at this meeting. 


